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FR 2248 Historic Reporting Changes 
Reflects changes made since 2000 
 
 
 
Date    Description 
 
December 2010 FR 2248 

 Revised the reporting frequency for the breakout of 1-4 family real 
estate loans from quarterly to monthly. 

 Added data items in the liability and equity capital section of the 
report. 

 Reordered asset and liability data items from most liquid to least 
liquid. 

 Added two columns to create a clearer distinction among broad 
balance sheet data items, which are collected quarterly, and 
detailed loan and lease data items and off-balance-sheet 
securitization data items, which are collected monthly. 

 Deleted the supplemental data items on the sale of receivables. 
     

Report Form and Instructions URL: 
http://www.federalreserve.gov/reportforms/forms/FR_224820101231_f.pdf 
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November 2008  FR 2248 

 Changed “All other assets and accounts and notes receivable,” item     
6, was split into three separate data items: Cash and cash 
equivalents (item 6.A), Securities held (item 6.B), and All other 
assets (item 6.C). In addition, item 6 has been re-titled “Other 
assets and accounts and notes receivable.” These changes will take 
effect for the November 2008 reporting period. 

     
Report Form and Instructions URL: 
http://www.federalreserve.gov/reportforms/forms/FR_224820081031_f.pdf 
 

        
December 2002 FR 2248 

 Added four new items dividing 1-4 family real estate loans into 
closed-end loans (with further division into those secured by first 
liens and those secured by second liens) and open-end, revolving 
loans.  These new items will only be reportable for quarter-end 
months.   

 Added a special addendum section that includes additional questions 
pertaining to financial information on finance companies financial 
statements. 

 
Report Form and Instructions URL: 
http://www.federalreserve.gov/boarddocs/reportforms/forms/FR_22482002
1211_f.pdf 

 


